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Communications sent home this week
• 07/02 Upper Four Parents' Evening Letter Feb 2022

Diary Dates

View all letters and bulletins sent home

As part of Chinese New Year, students across the College have been  learning 
more about this tradition.

Upper Four students who are part of the Virtual Reality club paid a visit to China 
and explored some of the sights, events and cities. 

The students also made decorations using red wool to symbolise luck, joy, and 
happiness, and re-using the plastic sticks from LFTs to keep our focus on how 
we can reduce our environmental impact!

Lower down the school, the Pre-Preparatory Department celebrated Chinese 
New Year. They cooked noodles to eat, had a noodle sensory tray with a chop 
stick challenge, and made a dragon, for a good luck New Year dragon dance.

Happy Year of the Tiger, everyone!

Ladies’ College
The

Guernsey

Lent Term 2022

Theme for the month: This week we consider: 

Knowledge Are knowledge & understanding 
synonymous?

The week ahead . . .
Monday 14 February
Exams - IGCSE Mocks (until 16 February)
(Upper Five - students on study leave)
Spelling Bee - Lower Four (until 17 February)
10.30 - 10.50 Assembly: Remove to Lower Five
Gym
10.30 - 10.50 Assembly: Sixth Form
Leaf Centre
16.00 - 17.30 Hockey v Elizabeth College - Remove 
Memorial Field, collection at 17.15

Tuesday 15 February
MTA results posted on Parent Portal - Lower Five

Wednesday 16 February
16.00 - 17.30 Senior House Hockey
Footes Lane
16.30 - 19.30 Parents' Evening - Upper Four (online)

Thursday 17 February
MTA Grades posted on Parent Portal - Lower Sixth 
08.30 - 15.30 House Gym & Dance Competition
8.30 - 11.15 - KS3 (vault, Olympic beam, tumble, silver bars, floor work) 
11.15 - 12.15 - KS4 (vault, Olympic beam, dance)
12.15 - LUNCH & REGISTRATION
13.00 - 15.20 - KS5 (silver bars and ropes, floor work)
15.20 - 15.30 PRESENTATION & FINISH
15.30 - RETURN TO LESSONS

Friday 18 February
Half Term (until 25 February)

Facebook pictures of the week:

We encourage all adults, Senior School & 
Sixth Form students to:
• Complete a LFT (Lateral Flow Test) daily

(also on Saturdays and Sundays if attending College)
• Wear a face covering when moving 
     around corridors

(Face coverings are strongly recommended on buses)
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